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BeehiveUpcoming

Events
Outdoor Ed - Every

Tuesday

No school- Nov 23rd-25th

Your weekly newsletter about our classroom!

Every Tuesday we will have outdoor
education with Becky. The temperature
is dropping and it is time to send in extra
layers and clothes for your child to
wear. Your child will need boots, snow
pants, mittens/gloves, socks, a jacket,
and a hat. If you need help with
gathering these things please reach out
to me. 

Ask Me About

-Our celebration 

-Drop it sticks

-Their calming strategies

During the month of November, our math
calendar has us learn about fractions.
We have learned about fourths, halves,
and wholes. 
We just finished our final writing piece
for our magnificent thing and when we
come back from break we will start our
next unit, Sun, Moon, and Stars! 
This week we had the opportunity to
learn from the 3rd-grade class about
bees!
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